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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Gordon Dunsire, CILIP Representative 
 
Subject:  Revision of RDA 2.3.1.7 (Titles of Parts, Sections, and 
Supplements) and RDA 2.3.2.6 (Collective Title and Titles of Individual 
Contents)  
 
 
CILIP thanks CCC for its proposed revision. 
 
CILIP agrees with the proposal, except for the part covering "Television 
programs, radio programs etc." 
 
CILIP believes that it is not necessary to specify this exception because it is 
covered by the more general exception proposed for "Serials and integrating 
resources". No reason is given in the proposal for adding "Television 
programs …" as a separate exception. 
 


